
Interview Result 

 

In connection with the Interview for the post of “Assistant Professor in English 

in Government College under Directorate of Higher Education” held on        

7th September 2023 from 11.00 a.m. onwards, no recommendation is made by the 

Commission as the candidate called for the interview was not found suitable.   
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